James Bousuet

From: Paul Waters <paulw@dnhiggins.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 22, 2019 9:20 AM
To: James Bouquet

Cc: Dan Higgins; Matt Deluca

Subject: Fw: 2017 ROW Contract Extension
Jim

We have discussed extending this contract with our corporate office. Because of the small areas of work and
the low unit price for sidewalks and curbs that includes demo we have decided to pass on the contract
extension. We are more then willing to continue to do work for the city under the General Services contract.

Thanks you for the opportunity to extend.

Paul R. Waters

Regional Manager-Florida Keys
Douglas N. Higgins, Inc.
5509 5th Ave. #3

Key West, FL 33040
paulw@dnhiggins.com

Cell: 305-797-1019

Office: 305-292-7889

Fax: 305-292-7717

From: Paul Waters

Sent: Tuesday, January 15, 2019 9:01 AM
To: James Bouquet

Subject: Re: 2017 ROW Contract Extension

No Problem

Paul R. Waters

Regional Manager-Florida Keys
Douglas N. Higgins, Inc.
5509 5th Ave. #3

Key West, FL 33040
paulw@dnhiggins.com

Cell: 305-797-1019

Office: 305-292-7889

Fax: 305-292-7717

From: James Bouquet <jbouquet@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, January 15, 2019 7:32:27 AM



To: Paul Waters
Subject: RE: 2017 ROW Contract Extension

Paul:

I am retiring at the end of January and would like to get your extension request in the system prior to. Please provide
the letter request within the next week.

Jim

From: Paul Waters <paulw@dnhiggins.com>

Sent: Wednesday, January 09, 2019 1:53 PM

To: James Bouquet <jbouquet@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>

Cc: Kelly M. Crowe <kcrowe@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Steven P. McAlearney <smcalearney@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Subject: Re: 2017 ROW Contract Extension

Jim
We have received.
Thanks

Paul R. Waters

Regional Manager-Florida Keys
Douglas N. Higgins, Inc.
5509 5th Ave. #3

Key West, FL 33040
paulw@dnhiggins.com

Cell: 305-797-1019

Office: 305-292-7889

Fax: 305-292-7717

From: James Bouquet <jbouquet@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, January 9, 2019 12:43:03 PM

To: Paul Waters

Cc: Kelly M. Crowe; Steven P. McAlearney

Subject: FW: 2017 ROW Contract Extension

Paul:

The 2017 Right of Way improvements contract with the City of Key West (Resolution No. 17-106) is set to expire in April
2019. The Contract Between City of Key West and D.N. Higgins, Inc. provides for the option of one (1) one (1) year
extension. The City would like to extend your contract for an additional year. If you concur, please provide a letter
signed by an officer the company requesting the extension in accordance with the above referenced resolution and
contract.

Feel free to contact Kelly Crowe, City Engineer or me to discuss and please email me to confirm receipt of this
notification. We look forward to continuing to work with your company.

This extension will not be valid until ratified by the City Commission. We are targeting a March City Commission
meeting for approval.



